
Ensure your child knows their full name, home 
address and telephone number

keep a copy of their contact information in their 
backpack or clothing in case they get lost

Keep social media account settings private 
and only share photos of your children with people 
you know and trust

Remove ‘friends’ or ‘followers’ you don’t know

Talk to your children about the dangers of sharing 
on social media

Ask questions about image use if an organisation 
(such as an after school care service) wishes 
to take photos of your child. 

Dress your child in bright clothing when visiting 
a crowded place and agree on a meeting spot 
in case they get lost

Keep a good quality, recent photo of your child

Tips for keeping 
your child safe
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